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On November 19th, 2021 the Faculty Senate voted to approve a resolution regarding the proposed 

increase to cost of living 

 

Whereas faculty are essential to the mission of Seton Hall University and are the heart of 

our campus, 

Whereas faculty have worked tirelessly to deliver educational programs to our students 

during the COVID pandemic, 

Whereas faculty have not had a cost-of-living increase for two years, during which social 
security increased by 1.6% in 2020 and 1.3% in 2021, 

Whereas in recognition of inflation across the nation, social security is going to increase by 

5.9% in 2022, 

Be it resolved that the Senate calls on the administration to provide a cost of living 

increase equal to that of those living on fixed incomes, 5.9% for AY 2022.
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